
 

 
 
 
March 5, 2019 
 
 
 
Laura Jester, Administrator 
Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 
16145 Hillcrest Lane 
Eden Prairie, MN  55346 
 
Subject:   2015 Bassett Creek Main Stem Restoration Project (City Project No. 13-25 and 16-05) 

BCWMC Project #CR2015 
4th (Final) Request for Reimbursement 

 
Dear Ms. Jester: 
 
Per the terms of the Cooperative Agreement for the 2015 Bassett Creek Main Stem Restoration Project, 
the City of Golden Valley is requesting reimbursement for expenses incurred for the native vegetation 
establishment phase of the creek restoration project. The amount requested is $114,601.05. 
 
Enclosed please find the following supporting documentation: 

 Applied Ecological Services voucher numbers 1 through 10 
 Finance & Commerce Ad 

 
Following is a summary of all reimbursement requests for this project: 

Reimbursement 1 (July 2015)   $     61,993.25 PAID 
Reimbursement 2 (December 2016)  $   841,405.15 PAID 
Reimbursement 3 (August 2017)  $     57,299.09 PAID 
Reimbursement 4 (March 2019)   $   114,601.05 
Total      $1,075,298.54 

 
This is the final reimbursement request for the project. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact me at 763-593-8084. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Eckman 
Project Manager 
 
Enclosures 
 
C:           Marc Nevinski, Physical Development Director 
 Jeff Oliver, PE, City Engineer 

Sue Virnig, Finance Director 
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